

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Old Durham-Chapel Hill Road Bicycle and Pedestrian Feasibility

Study.

Meeting Date:

August 16, 2005

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 7-0 to support the

recommendations of the Study for the construction of bicycle and pedestrian facilities along Old Durham-Chapel Hill Road. The Board also supported Option 1 for implementing the project.

Members Present:

Barnes, Juliano, Easthom, Eldridge, Hapgood, Koontz, Carder,

Vote:

7-0

Aye:

Barnes, Juliano, Easthom, Eldridge, Hapgood, Koontz, Carder,

Nay:

None

Prepared By:

Gary Barnes, Vice Chair

David Bonk, Principal Transportation Planner